
Tronox LLC  •  P.O. Box 268859, Oklahoma City, OK  73126-8859

One Leadership Square, Suite 300, 211 N. Robinson Ave., Oklahoma City, OK  73102-7109 

Matthew Paque
Associate Staff Counsel

405-775-5443
Matt.Paque@tronox.com

September 22, 2010

Ms. Shannon Harbour, P.E. 
NDEP-Bureau of Corrective Actions
901 S Stewart St
Carson City, NV 89701

Subject: NDEP Response to Revised Technical Memorandum: Screening-Level Indoor Air Health Assessment 
for the 2008 Tronox Parcels A/B Soil Gas Investigation, Tronox LLC, Henderson, Nevada, dated June 
29, 2010, dated August 31, 2010
Tronox LLC, Henderson Nevada: NDEP Facility ID # 000539

Dear Ms. Harbour:

On behalf of Tronox LLC (Tronox), we are sending you this letter to provide an update on the subject document, in 
which the Nevada Division of Environmental Protection (NDEP) requested a revised deliverable to be submitted 
September 21, 2010. This deliverable is delayed based on cash-flow considerations. As discussed during our call on 
Monday, September 13, Tronox requests further discussions to resolve these matters. 

Mathew Paque
Associate Staff Counsel


